Dear Family and Friends,

Your Name:

Phone Number/Email:

As the semester ends and finals approach, your student is preparing for the challenging end of semester. Finals week at Lackawanna College means that projects are due, papers need to be handed in, and studying, studying, studying for all those exams. The Falcon Ambassadors understand this can be a stressful time for any student here at Lackawanna College, and family members may want to support their loved ones by sending a gift. The Falcon Ambassadors have created Finals Week Survival Packs that you can purchase for a student to lift their spirits during the stressful time.

The Finals Week Survival Packs include snacks, drinks and other goodies that will brighten your student's day and raise money for a premier student club on campus. When you donate \$20, the Falcon Ambassadors will deliver a survival pack to the student after class or to their dorm room. This little pick me up will get the student through the end of the semester and show how much you care! If there are any questions, please contact Associate Dean Larson by email, larsond@lackawanna.edu. Orders must be received 2 weeks prior to finals week in order to ensure delivery. Thank you in advance!

Please fill out the information below and mail your check or money order to: Lackawanna College, C/O